
 

 
 
 
8 May 2024 
 
MBIE ref: DOIA 2324-2413 
 
 
Erika Whittome 
fyi-request-26616-0b37cf7d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Erika 
 
Thank you for your email of 3 May 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) 
requesting, under the Official Information Act (the Act), the following information:  
 

The offices in Auckland have a sign in process where visitors must sign in. I am requesting 
information the following visitors to your offices from 1 Mar 2021 until 30 Sep 2021 for the 
following CEOs: 
 
Greg Foran of Air New Zealand 
Miles Hurrell of Fonterra 
Spencer Sonn of Woolworths 
Carl George of Mainfreight 
Jason Braid of Mainfreight 
 
Please share the date and time of the sign in, the sign out time, and the name of the MBIE staff 
member whom the visitor was seeing. 

 
This information should all be in your kiosk visitor sign-in system. 

On 7 May 2024, you clarified that your request referred to the premises at 167 Victoria St, Auckland. 

No information has been found in scope of your request. For this reason, your request is refused under 
section 18(e) of the Act, as the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to 
locate it, cannot be found.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā   
 

 
Adrian Regnault 
General Manager, Workplace Safety & Security 
Corporate Services, Finance and Enablement 
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